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Up Coming Events 
 

Year 5 Pilot Testing Day 

Thursday 12th November 

OC Test 

Wednesday 18th November 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Wednesday 18th November & 
Wednesday 25th November 

 
Year 6 Farewell 

 
Thursday 10th December 

 
All Stages Party Day  

 
Monday 14th December 

 
Last Day Of Term 4 

Wednesday 16th December  

News from the Principal  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank You 

I am absolutely delighted to be back at Tahmoor after taking three weeks leave. The plan was to 

go to Spain, Morocco and Portugal, however, COVID put paid to those plans. Instead we invest-

ed in the NSW economy by visiting various regional areas. In my absence I would like to thank 

Mr Maumill, the Executive team and staff for their continued efforts to make Tahmoor Public 

School the great school it is. 

 

Selective High School applications 

Applications for Selective High School close on Monday 16th November. Applications must be 

made online  at: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year

-7 

The application takes only a minute but if you need help please contact our office or speak to me 

personally. 

The actual test is not until the 11 March 2021 and the placement outcomes will be released 2 

July 2021. 

This test is available for  2020 Year 5 students only. I encourage year 5 students to apply as, if 

successful, it gives families a greater choice of where to send your child for High School. 

 

Kindergarten Enrolments 

With Kindergarten orientations quickly approaching it is imperative that any students who are 

starting school next year register their names at our front office. We are able to enter their 

names on our data base and start to form new Kinder classes for 2021. 

Students who have already enrolled next year have received invitations to attend our first      

orientation. 

 

New Autism class 

Thank you to Mr Coleman for successfully setting up our new autism class. This class           

complements our three multi-categorical classes already in operation. A new teacher and aide 

for this new Autism class will be appointed by staffing by the end of the year. Mr Taylor and Mrs 

Campbell are currently working in the MC, allowing Mr Coleman and Mrs Warren to work with 

the new Autism class. 

 

End of Year COVID 

Term 4 will look different due to restrictions placed on our school as a result of COVID. Events 

such as “Light Up Tahmoor”, Kinder Orientation, Year 6 Farewell and end of year presentations. 

All of these events will occur in differing formats. As more explicit details become available we 

will communicate the organisation to you. Thank you for your patience with this but it is essential 

we get it right. 

 

Have a great fortnight 

David Schofield—principal. 
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EARLY STAGE 1 NEWS 



2D has been working on 3D printing and design. We have made keyrings and have attempted to create an animal. We are 

having a lot of fun with STEM this term  



STAGE 2 NEWS  



STAGE 2 NEWS (Cont…) 



STAGE 3 NEWS 

Stage 3 have been very busy doing  

Halloween art - especially 5/6B.  

Also some lovely students from the OC 

class organised  National Breast Cancer 

Fundraising for the whole school - Well 

done Girls. 










